Kowalski, Matthew

From: Doug Smith [dsmith@swishercommercial.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 4:26 PM

To: Kowalski, Matthew

Cc: Joe Palms

Subject: Yoga Studio at 1717 Pauline

Hi Matt.

I received a postcard in the mail regarding the proposed Tiny Buddha Yoga studio at 1717
Pauline. My wife and I own the rental home at 1712 Pauline, directly across the street. And
we live at 1318 Ardmoor, two blocks SE of the property.

We haven't met the yoga folks yet, but I wanted to let you know that the use sounds very
appropriate to me. I think it would be very compatible with the neighborhood and we look
forward to welcoming the owners as neighbors.

Best Regards,
Doug Smith



